A weekly e-newsletter from Saint Peter's Prep

Welcome back to P-Mail! Here are some of this week's goings on at Grand & Warren...

April 27, 2017

Daily Life

- Prep Calendar
- Daily Announcements



As Senior Year Nears, a Celebration of the Class of 2018

As Prep's seniors, the Class of 2017, move ever closer to graduation, the juniors of the Class of 2018 have begun to take on a larger role in the school community. That made Wednesday morning the perfect time to celebrate the Junior Class Mass, and to induct 73 members of the Class of '18 to the McNally-Sinnott Chapter of the National Honor Society.

Prep Celebrates Class of '18, adds 73 Names to National Honor Society

As Prep's seniors, the Class of 2017, move ever closer to graduation, the juniors of the Class of 2018 have begun to take on a larger role in the school community. That made Wednesday morning the perfect time to celebrate the Junior Class Mass, and to induct 73 members of the Class of '18 to the McNally-Sinnott Chapter of the National Honor Society.



The gathering began with the **National Honor Society induction**, which saw incoming chapter president Matthew Dillane offer a reflection on the four qualities of an NHS member: Scholarship, Leadership, Service, and Character. He was joined by the chapter's other offices (Harshal Shah, vice president, Conrado Arroyo, secretary, and Brian Savage, treasurer) in lighting a candle to represent each of the qualities.

Highlights of the Mass included the blessing and distribution of class medals and rings, keepsakes of the brotherhood the Class of 2018 has formed at Grand & Warren, and will continue to solidify in senior year.

Congratulations to the newest members of Prep's NHS chapter!

Declan Alvidrez Conrado Arroyo Matthew Baldowski Christopher Brady Miles Brancatella Daniel Brown Noah Byrne Adrian Camano Nicholas Cao Isaiah Chagas Simir Cooper Fernando Cordova Matthew Coyne Marc Cozzarelli Jason Davidoff Nicholas Demetriades Dante Dias Matthew Dillane Kevin Druciak Luis Espinal Sean FitzGibbon Gavin Freeman John Gaccione Ryan Gannon

Krystoffer Green Griffin Gudaitis John Halligan Aidan Hamilton Tyler Hansen Owen Heim lared Holzman Malchijah Hoskins Vatche Kafafian Brendan Kane Richard Kelly Eugene Keohane Dennis Kirby, Jr. Thomas Lee David Lerner Matthew Marini Ralph Mason Joseph Mastrodonato Joaquin Matamis William McHugh Cleophus McIntosh Zachary Moeller Gregory Nacheff Jethro Ng Juan Nieves

Joshua Oakley Robert Onoz James Paradiso Lorenzo Perez Owen Possick Ryan Ramos Michael Richards Ian Robson Daniel Rowe Brian Savage Keith Schmidt Damiano Servidio Harshal Shah Shayne Simon William Slaski Brandon Smith Dario Spina Ashon Stewart Max Telemague Andrew Tobin Joseph Trombecky Zachary Uhler Marek Wlodarski William Woltmann

Senior Class Gift



Contribute Now!

What is the Senior Class Gift? The Senior Class Gift is your opportunity to give back to Prep and show that you realize how important it is to support Saint Peter's. Over the years, graduating seniors have given thousands of dollars in support of projects on campus. These students have left their legacy of support for generations of future Marauders—including you!

This year's gift will support the **Jeff Hoens Scholarship Fund**. Over the course of senior year, our class has come together to celebrate Jeff's spirit, hard work, and generosity. By contributing to this scholarship, as a class, we'll live out his legacy and help grant a student the opportunity to attend Saint Peter's Prep. This gift is a testament to Jeff's generosity and the Jesuit ideal of being men for others.

Why should I give to the Senior Class Gift? If you believe your experience at Prep has had – and will continue to have – a positive impact on your life, and if you want to make sure that future students have the same great experience, then you can do so by participating in your Senior Class Gift.

How much should I give? Every senior is being asked to give **\$30** to this year's campaign. While the majority of gifts will be at this level, we receive gifts that are bigger and smaller. **Regardless of the amount every gift helps and each one is appreciated.**

How can I give? There are several ways to give:

- 1. You can make your gift online...when submitting the online donation form, please indicate that your contribution is for the Senior Gift.
- 2. You can bring your gift directly to any of your Senior Student Council members, or to Mr. Murcia or Mrs. Lillis-Magnus in the Advancement Office on the third floor of Shalloe Hall.
- You can mail your gift to Saint Peter's Prep Senior Class Gift, 144 Grand Street,
 Jersey City NJ 07302

Prep Takes Manhattan: Alumni Happy Hour, May 9

Prep's beginnings lie across the harbor. In the 1830s, the founders of Jersey City's Saint Peter's parish came in rowboats from its counterpart on the New York side. And in 1872, the first Jesuits crossed over from Xavier to create a small college that would grow into both Saint Peter's Prep and Saint Peter's University. After 145 years, it's time we paid a return visit – so we hope you'll join us, plus 11 stars of Prep, for our happy hour in Midtown on May 9!



On **Tuesday, May 9**, be sure to stop by 5th and Mad, located in Midtown, as the Marauders take over Manhattan for an **NYC Alumni Happy Hour!** It's the perfect opportunity to catch up with your classmates and teachers, as well as make new friends! We'll have an open bar with appetizers, from **6 to 8 p.m.**

5th and Mad 7 E 36th St. (just off Fifth Avenue) New York, NY 10016

Admission is **\$20 per person.** Alumni are welcome to bring guests, 21 and over with proper I.D. To register, **please click here.**

For more information, please feel free to contact Mike Murcia, '08, Director of Alumni Relations at MurciaM@spprep.org or 2017-547-6413.